planning division



MEMORANDUM

To:

Mayor and City Council

Through:

Kari Kent, Deputy City Manager

From:

John Wesley, Planning Director

Date:

July 8, 2015

Subject:

"Encore at Eastmark - Parcel 9-4" Final Plat

Attached for your review is the final plat of "Encore at Eastmark - Parcel 9-4". The preliminary plat for Vitalia at Eastmark – DU 8 & 9 was approved by the Planning and Zoning Board on June 19, 2013. Since that time, this development has been renamed as Encore at Eastmark and has been divided into separate plats.

This Final Plat is for Parcel 9-4 and includes 159 residential lots. There have been no revisions to the subdivision design following preliminary plat approval.